
January 24, 2022

ENERGY 
NORTHWEST 

GO2-22-012 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Desiree M. Wolfgramm 
Columbia Generating Station 

P.O. Box 968, PE20 
Richland, WA 99352-0968 

Ph. 509-377-4792 
dmwolfgramm@energy-northwest.com 

10 CFR 50.59(d)(2) 
10 CFR 72.48(d)(2) 

Subject: COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION, DOCKET NO. 50-397 
INDEPENDENT SPENT FUEL STORAGE INSTALLATION, DOCKET NO. 72-35 
BIENNIAL 50.59/72.48 REPORT 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.59(d)(2) and 10 CFR 72.48(d)(2), Columbia Generating Station 
submits this report to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission regarding 50.59/72.48 
evaluations that were performed during 2020 - 2021. Columbia Generating Station did 
not perform any 50.59/72.48 evaluations during 2020 - 2021. 

There are no commitments being made to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission by 
this letter. 

If you have any questions or desire additional information pertaining to this report, 
please contact Mr. R.M. Garcia, Licensing Supervisor, at (509) 377-8463. 

Executed on the 2-Lf- day of <k_vwacs 2022. 

Respectfully, 

D.M. Wolfgramm 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

cc: NRC Region IV Administrator 
NRC NRR Project Manager 
NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
CD Sonoda - BPA 


